
December 4, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Brian Carl Hart 

P.O. Box 3055 

Jamaica Plain, MA 02130 

 

Dear Mr. Hart: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 29, 1995 regarding the Review Board’s activities. 

 

First, the Review Board has additional CIA records related to Lee Harvey Oswald’s trip to Mexico 

City prior to the assassination to review and release.  The Board is obligated under the law to review 

all assassination records held be federal agencies.  However, this course is not the only one being 

pursued by the Board at this time.  Records from the FBI, the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations, the Secret Service, and other agencies are also currently under review. 

 

Second, the Review Board is aware of the names of the three individuals which you provided in your 

letter.  The Board has not specifically “committed” itself to pursue records connected with them.  

However, the Board is committed to ensuring as complete a record of the assassination as possible at 

the National Archives.  If you would like to provide more detailed information regarding what 

specific records connected with these persons should be pursued, and why, the Board will carefully 

review what you have to offer. 

 

Again, thank you for taking the time to write to the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  


